

NJ PARENT CHILD CARE SURVEY

The New Jersey Child Care Assistance Program (CCAP), supervised by the Department of Human Services, Division of Family Development (DHS/DFD), is interested in your feedback regarding your child care experience. The short survey will only take a couple of minutes to complete. Your response and information are valuable and will help DHS/DFD better determine how to improve services and support for families' child care needs.

www.surveymonkey.com/r/2024NJStatePlanParents

Scan for Survey



The deadline to respond to this survey is Tuesday, June 25, 2024.

If you would like to read the draft NJ State Plan, visit ChildCareNJ.gov/Resources/Reports.



